
PARENT PERMISSION 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 
The Galena School District Bulldog Buddies program connects caring adult and student volunteers from 
the school and community with students at our primary and elementary levels. These volunteers serve as 
breakfast or lunch buddies, tutors or mentors.  All adult Bulldog Buddies are screened and trained. All 
high school Bulldog Buddies are required to submit two references, meet qualifying guidelines, and are 
interviewed and trained. 
 
If your child is interested in working with a Bulldog Buddies volunteer, this would involve a maximum of 
one hour per bi-weekly during the school day.  The Bulldog Buddies activities are those recommended by 
the teacher and support staff matching the interests and needs of the student with the experience and skills 
of the Bulldog Buddies volunteer.  Bulldog Buddies activities take place on school grounds during 
regular school hours. 
 
In order to begin this effort, we must have your permission.  Please complete the form below and return it 
to the school immediately. Upon receipt of the form, we will begin the process of matching your child 
with a volunteer.  Students are placed on a waiting list then matched by priority and with availability of 
volunteers.  If you have any questions, contact Bulldog Buddies' Coordinators: Larry Masters at Liberty 
Elementary (620) 783-4499 Ext. 1202 or Brianna Miller at Spring Grove Primary Center (620) 783-4499 
Ext. 2103. 
 
Please detach here and return to the Bulldog Buddies Coordinators as soon as possible.  
 
 
I hereby give my permission for my student ___________________________________to work with a  
 
Bulldog Buddies volunteer at:  (Please Circle)         Spring Grove                  Liberty                 
 
Student’s Birth Date_________________ Classroom Teacher/Grade_____________________________ 
 
 
The Bulldog Buddies program takes place on the school grounds during regular school hours, for 
the 2024-25  school year. 
 
PHOTO/VIDEO RELEASE 
Occasionally photos or video of Bulldog Buddies activities are taken. We request permission for your student’s 
participation if this should occur. By giving permission you agree that such photos or video may be used by 
Bulldog Buddies and its assigns or successors for news articles, audio-visual productions, television, etc. without 
compensation to you or your student. Furthermore, you hereby consent that such photographs, video negatives or 
slides shall be the sole property of Bulldog Buddies. Such photographs or videos will not be used for product 
advertising. Your child may still participate in Bulldog Buddies even if you do not agree to the photo/video release. 
 

q Yes, I consent that photographs or video may be taken of the above named student. 
 
q No, I do not consent that photographs or video be taken of the above named student. 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature________________________________________ Date_________________  

(Student’s Name) 


